SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Monday, September 9, 2013

 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Laptops:  Students needing to drop off and pick up laptops may do so from 7:30 – 8:00 and 3:00 – 3:30 in Room 207.  If you are a new student and do not have a laptop yet, please stop by the main office to complete the necessary paperwork.   

Attention Students!  The first student council meeting of the 2013 school year will be after school tomorrow, Tuesday, September 10th in Mrs. Dale’s room 230.  If you are interested in participating this year and aren’t able to attend this meeting, please stop by and see Mrs. Dale.  All students are welcome and encouraged to come participate.  See you then!

Junior Class Meeting:  There will be a Junior Class meeting after school today in Room 250.

Open House: There will be an Open House for high school parents on Wednesday, September 11th from 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.

Enrollment Papers: If you have not returned your enrollment papers to the office, please do so as soon as possible.

School Pictures: School pictures will be taken on Thursday, September 19th.  All students must have their picture taken to obtain a High School I.D. card.  

Driver's Education:  The first Segment II Drivers Ed class will be held on September 17, 18 and 19th in room 255 from 3:15 to 5:15.  The second class will be the following week, on September 24, 25 and 26th.  Please note the room has changed from previous years.  More information will follow on Segment I.

Lunch:  Fajita Chicken, Shredded Cheese, Ultragrain Flour Tortilla

Sides:  Refried Beans, Romaine Lettuce, Fresh Baby Carrots, Salsa, Apple
 

